
     

 

 

Hi {{ contact.FIRSTNAME }}, – Maria here again with another twice-monthly newsletter to connect 

you to information and services that support your personal and academic success as a 

Camosun student. This week’s topic is exploring career prospects. 

 

While many of us are focused on our final papers and exams, it is never too soon (or late) to 

start thinking about your career options. Here are some Camosun services and resources that 

can help you, depending on how you are feeling about career prospects right now: 

  

• “I’m just starting thinking about my career, and I want to learn more 

about Camosun’s resources.”  

o The Career Lab at Camosun offers a variety of resources to help you navigate 

your career journey. Please visit the Co-operative Education & Career 

Services webpage to learn about available resources. 

  

• “I’m not sure if it’s better to apply for a job, internship or Co-op.”  

o To learn more about co-operative education and how to pursue co-op or 

internship options as part of your program, create a profile in the Co-op and 

Career Portal, and book an appointment with one of our employment experts 

who can help you get started. You can also visit the Co-operative Education & 

Career Services webpage to find additional resources related to your career 

journey. 

  

• “I’m preparing to apply to a job, and I need help with my resume and 

interview preparation.”  

o You can book an appointment with Camosun’s employment experts to get 

individual help with résumé and cover letter writing, job search strategies, 

interview preparation and networking skills. Access the Co-op and Career 

Portal, log in as a student and then click on “Appointments.” 

  

• “I’d like to explore job openings.”  

o To view job opportunities on the career board, visit our Co-op and Career 

Portal, log in as a student, and click on the Career tab. From there, you will be 

able to view available career opportunities. 

 

Wish you good luck with your career planning and searching! 
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Quick Tips  

 
 

 

      

myCamosun will replace Camlink on March 16, 2021. There are many new features 
including the ability to see your academic progress measured against your program 
requirements, the ability to build a visual timetable and the ability to provide third-party 
access to aspects of your student enrolment such as financial payments. To learn more 
about these updates and more, join the Zoom webinar Open House on March 17, 11:30 
am-1 pm. 
 

 

   

 

 

Just a quick reminder that in case of any question about student services and support, you 

can email or use the online chat on Monday, Wednesday and Fridays between 9 a.m.-12 p.m. 

Look for the green “Chat With Us” icon on the bottom right of the page. 

 

All the best, 

Maria, Student Worker 

Orientation & Transitions, Student Affairs 

orientation@camosun.ca 
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